

August 24, 2018

Kimberly Korecki Arbors at Sylvania 7120 Port Sylvania Drive Toledo, OH 43617

Dear Kimberly:

On behalf of Sylvania Community Services, we would like to thank you for your thoughtful donation of tons of butter for our 2nd annual corn on the cob social, made on August 7, 2018.

SCS is proud to play a role in strengthening our Sylvania-area community through the services we provide at the Sylvania Senior Center and through our Sylvania Child Care locations. Thanks to donors like you, we help seniors remain vital and independent, and help children learn and grow in a safe, caring environment.

Sincerely,

Julie Graf Director

Sylvania Senior Center

The above is stated for purposes of the Internal Revenue Service: No goods or services were received for this donation to Sylvania Community Services Center Foundation. Please retain this letter for your tax records. Federal I.D. 20-1976633.

Think You!

